
           

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

October 2020 

Newsletter 

New Members 
We are pleased to welcome a 

further 20 new adult members 

with 11 cadets to our number. 

Kitesurfer, Stephen Swift 

Power boat, Antoni Cerowski 

Power boat, Jason Scott 

Angler, Norman Lowe 

Jet ski, Ross & Kate Brown, 
cadets William and Cora 

Jet ski, Joe Williams & Hannah 
Walkden, cadets Freddie and 

Ted 

Jet ski, Matthew Bracegirdle, 
cadets Harrison and Christian 

Jet ski, Neil Robey 

Jet ski, Darren & Zena Cowan 

Jet ski, Kieran Shearer 

Jet ski, Daniel Walcott & Jade 
McCormick, cadets Danika and 

Dantaya 

Jet ski, Nathan Parker-Lisberg, 
cadet Lucas 

Jet ski, Colin & Jackie Murphy, 
cadets Evie and Leo 

Jet ski, Phillip Heys 

 

 
 
 
 
 

64th Annual General Meeting 
Covid is making life increasingly difficult for 
everyone. Though the committee is obliged to 
hold an A.G.M, Government lockdowns presently 
dictate otherwise.  
 
The decision has been taken to defer this year’s 
meeting until brighter times. Meantime an 
Annual Report will be compiled for issue.  
     
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Thank You All 
The anniversary of re-election to Office fast 
approaches. My priorities and focus have changed 
considerably over the last 12 months and after 
much deliberation I feel it’s time for me to draw a 
line under my term in Office.  
  
Vice Commodore Paul Collins pictured below will, 

 
with the support of the committee, take the club 

forward from this point, leaving the formality of 

the annual election of Officers and committee 

members to a future date. 

 

Thank you all for the opportunity to have served 

the club one more and for your support and 

encouragement over the years.        

Alan 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tractor Garage  
Taking shape with the new addition of a powered roller shutter door. Next step a 

concrete floor and external wash down area.  

 

 

Looking for a Local Member to Volunteer 
To refuel the tractors as and when required.  
 
Bosun, Pete Dowden, ably assisted by co-committee member John Hargreaves 
undertake the ongoing mechanical maintenance, but as neither live on the Fylde it 
would assist greatly if a member who is more local would volunteer to aid in our 
continued smooth running.     
 
A willing volunteer would not have to commit to either Office or a Committee position.  

                                             
 

If happy to help, please Send Paul a text to 07792 384691 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                

   

Havhingsten Fibre Optic Cable 

Though slightly delayed by the weather towards the end of the week, the underwater 

cable spanning the Atlantic Ocean made its way from New York to Starr Gate on Sunday 

to provide the whole UK with super-fast new broadband. The cable which is part of the 

North Atlantic Loop will provide a third of the world’s internet connection 

 

In addition to the contractors actually undertaking the works, there was a sizable film 

crew present and many business and civic leaders.  

 

 


